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Mellifont	
  Abbey	
  by	
  Night 
 
This week’s club night was a field trip to Mellifont Abbey. As we set off from the 
clubrooms at 20:00, it was very dark when we arrived. The idea of the trip was to try 
out, with all participating club members, some of the techniques we had tested at 
Salterstown a few weeks ago. This entailed lots of burning steel, some lasers and 
light painting of the old ruins. Lots of dangerous fun was had and a special thanks to 
Andrew for being brave enough to stand under the green umbrella! 

 

 


